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The practice of greyhound racing is cruel and wholly unnecessary.  
 
As intelligent human persons, we have a responsibility towards other sentient beings to minimize their 
suffering as best we can, and condemn any wanton and unnecessary harm inflicted upon them.  
 
Greyhound racing causes unspeakable harm to the dogs. Forcing any animal to train vigorously, and 
particularly dogs (man's best friend) for the benefit of gambling both detracts from the dignity and rights of 
the animal, and also perpetuates the gambling problems that plague our society.  
 
There is no humane way to utilise animals for sport. Greyhound racing must be banned.  
 


